			لامتحانات والاختبارات قس_م الاوتحانات المامّة	
×	مية العامة لعاه	شهادة الدراسة الثانر	امتحان ف	
	(36)	وثيقة معمية/معا	9	
		روييا الثانوي المهنى الشامل رقم المبح	المدحث واللغة الالمادية فيناه	
یخ: انثلاثاء ۲۰۲/۷/۱۸ یخ: ا		يم النادي النهني المنابل الرحم النموذ رقم النموذ	الفـــرع: الفروع المهنية	
	ع الم الجل	0 10	اسم الطالب:	
ل الأول على نموذج الإجابة	، تكون إجابتك عن السوا	الآتية جميعها وعدها (٤)؛ بحيث	ملحوظة مهمة: أجب عن الأسئلة	
(ورقة القارئ الضوبي)، وتكون إجابتك عن باقي الأسنلة على دفتر الإجابة، علمًا أنّ عدد صفحات الامتحان (٤).				
Question One: اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة ممّا يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السؤال، عمّا بأن عد فقراته (٣٠)، وانتبه عند تظليل إجابتك أن رمز الإجابة (A) على ورقة الأسئلة يقابله (أ) على ورقة القارئ الضوئي، و(B) يقابله (ب)، و(C) يقابله (ج)، و(D) يقابله (د).				
For items (1- 30), read each one carefully then choose from A, B, C, or D the correct answer. Write the answers down in your ANSWER BOOKLET.				
between them.		y disagree and argue. I th		
A) translation	B) conflict	C) conscientious	D) patient	
2. Pollution has some serious on all living things on Earth.A) economic growth B) zero-waste C) negative effects D) work experience				
	ested in shapes, lin B) competent	es and angles, she should C) geometry	take lessons. D) physician	
4. Petroleum is the main A) export	n of Sau B) domestic	di Arabia. C) interpret	D) keen	
5. Sami can't deal with A) rewarding	new conditions or B) career	situations successfully, so C) previous	he isn't D) adaptable	
6. To gain your employ A) mineral	er's confidence, yo B) responsible	u need to prove that you a C) dominate	re a person. D) arithmetic	
	ving a stable family B) successful	v life is the reason for his . C) succeed	D) success	
· · ·	rriculum vitae and B) reserve	put my uncle as a C) reference	D) talent	
	for a position is	n a scientific journal as	he has a in	
Journalism. A) qualification	B) qualifying	C) qualified	D) qualify	
			SEE PAGE TWO	

<u>(۱) نموذج / PAGE TWO</u>

	untry tomatoes B) produce		-	
			D) productivery	
11. Rakan has just read A) translation	a of a novel by B) compromise	y a Russian author. C) rewarding	D) interpreter	
	s are things that B) chemists	-	D) physicians	
·	late for the English class B) had arrived			
14. I want to go out this A) don't have	afternoon, but I don't fee B) didn't have C) o	el well. If only I doesn't have		
15. The driver lost his	s way because he didn'	t have the directions	s. I wish he	
someone. A) had asked	-	C) have asked		
16. It is Mariam al-Fihri supervised the building of the Andalus Mosque.				
A) who	B) where	C) which	D) when	
17. The language A) who	is spoken in many co B) where		e East is Arabic. D) which	
18. In my city, there is a A) who	national park B) where		oy the nature. D) when	
	the plants, they will die. B) As long as		D) If	
20. If I were in Amman A) would be	in November, I B) be	able to visit the Na C) will be	tional Olive Festival. D) are	
21. Saba could have typ A) had	ed the report if she B) has	a laptop. C) had had	D) have	
22. If our team had prepared well for the match, they the game.A) hadn't lost B) wouldn't have lost C) won't lose D) didn't lose				
23. Omar the A) won	marathon if he had exerce B) will win	cised hard. C) wins	D) might have won	
	nterview questions well. B) had practised		ore. D) practised	
25. If you heat ice, it A) melt		C) had melted	D) melts	
	عبة التعليم الهادف		E PAGE THREE	

(١) نموذج PAGE THREE / نموذج (١)

 26. Jordan was given an award in health tourism in 2014 CE. The sentence which emphasises the underlined words is A) It was Jordan that was given an award in health tourism in 2014 CE. B) The country which was given an award in health tourism in 2014 CE was Jordan. C) The year when Jordan was given an award in health tourism was 2014. D) It was an award in health tourism that Jordan was given in 2014 CE. 			
27. Saleem borrowed a book from the library last week.			
The sentence which emphasises the underlined word is			
-			
A) It was a book that Saleem borrowed from the library last week.			
B) It was Saleem that borrowed a book from the library last week.			
C) It was last week that Saleem borrowed a book from the library.			
D) It was from the library that Saleem borrowed a book last week.			
28. The industry for potash and phosphate is one of the largest in the world.			
A) extraction B) ixtraction C) extraction D) extruction			
29. Last year we always played basketball after school but I'd rather			
have played football			
A),/!/. B);/,/.			
C), /, /? D), /, /.			
30. Jabir ibn Hayyan invented ink that can be read in the dark			
A). B), C)? D)!			

Question Two: (30 points)

Read the following text carefully, and then in your ANSWER BOOKLET answer all the questions that follow. Your answers should be based on the text.

The Arab world has many famous chemists in its history, but the person who is known as the founder of chemistry is probably Jabir ibn Hayyan. **He** is most well known for the beginning of the production of sulphuric acid. He also built a set of scales which changed the way in which chemists weighed items in a laboratory: his scales could weigh items over 6,000 times smaller than a kilogram.

Ali ibn Nafi' is also known as 'Ziryab' (or 'Blackbird', because of his beautiful voice). He was a gifted pupil of a famous musician from Baghdad, and it was his talent for music that led him to Cordoba in the ninth century CE. He was the guest of the Umayyad ruler there. He is the person who established the first music school in the world in Cordoba, Al-Andalus, teaching musical harmony and composition. He revolutionised musical theory, and is also the person who introduced the oud to Europe.

Al-Kindi was a physician, philosopher, mathematician, chemist, musician and astronomer -a true polymath. He made ground-breaking discoveries in many of these fields, but it is probably his work in arithmetic and geometry that has made him most famous.

- 1. The text states some important achievements that Ali ibn Nafi' made in music. Write down two of these achievements. (6 points)
- 2. There are two subjects that have made Al-Kindi a famous person. Write them down.

3. What does the underlined pronoun "He" refer to?

(4 points) (4 points)

SEE PAGE FOUR...

<u>(۱) نموذج / PAGE FOUR</u>

- 4. What is the importance of ibn Hayyan's set of scales?
- 5. Why is Ali ibn Nafi' also known as 'Ziryab'?

6. Write down the sentence which shows that Al-Kindi was a polymath.

(6 points)

Question Three: (30 points)

Read the following text carefully, and then in your ANSWER BOOKLET answer all the questions that follow. Your answers should be based on the text.

My name is Fatima Musa and I have worked as an interpreter for five years. At school I was very good at English. Therefore, I decided on a career as an interpreter.

My job now involves going to important conferences and seminars around the world. When a person speaks in English at a conference, I listen to what they say through headphones. I then translate into Arabic while the speaker is talking. I give the translation through headphones to other people at the meeting. This means that anyone in the room who speaks Arabic can understand what people are saying.

Is it an easy job? Not at all. English is not the same in all English-speaking countries. As well as knowing regional English, you also need to know a lot of specialist language. Some of the words that are used to talk about business, science or law, for example, make it almost a different language! If you get an interview for a job, you will need to show that you have good listening skills and a clear speaking voice. You will also need to show that you can think quickly and that you are able to concentrate for long periods of time.

You will probably need to travel a lot, but that is not a problem as long as you enjoy visiting other countries. It is a very responsible job. I am aware that if I translate things badly, it could affect an important law or trade agreement between countries. However, you get a huge feeling of satisfaction when you know that people understand everything that you translate.

- 1. Fatima Musa does two things while translating at a conference. Write them down.
- 2. Why does Fatima Musa decide to be an interpreter?
- 3. There are two things an interpreter needs to know. Write them down.
- 4. What is the effect of bad translation?
- 5. What does Fatima's job involve?
- 6. Find a word in the above text which means "a class on a particular subject, usually given as a form of training". (4 points)

Question Four: (20 points)

Free Writing

In your ANSWER BOOKLET, write a composition of about 80 words on ONE of the following:

- 1. Imagine you had a summer holiday last year which you think it was the best. Write an article mentioning where it was, who you went with, how long it lasted, what you did and saw and why you think it was the best holiday.
- 2. Some jobs make a person happy and satisfied but might not provide a lot of money. Other jobs leave a person stressed and unhappy but they pay well. Write an article expressing your opinion. Give reasons that support your opinion.

THE END

(4 points) (6 points)

(6 points)

(4 points)

(6 points)

(4 points)

(6 points)

 إدارة الاوتحانات واللذتبارات الدارة الاوتحانات العامة عسر اللوتحانات العامة المتحان شكادة الدراسة الثانوية العامة لعام ٢٠٢٣ ٢٠٢٣ مدة الامتحان العامة المتحان شكادة الدراسة الثانوية العامة لعام ٢٠٢٣ ٢٠٢٣ مدة الامتحان العامة المبحث : اللغة الإجليزية / ف١ رقم المبحث: ١٥١ مدة الامتحان: ٠٠: ١ الفرع : الذرع (الكدسية المدينية / ف١ رقم المبحث: ١٥١ مدة الامتحان: ٠٠: ١ الفرع: الذرع (الكدسية المدينية / ف١ رقم المبحث: ١٥١ مدة الامتحان: ٠٠: ١ الفرع: الثراء (١٠) النوم والتاريخ الثلاثاء ٢٠٢٣/٢/١٨ رقم المبحث: ١٥١ الفرع: الثرائ مدونة المتحان (١) النوم والتاريخ الثلاثاء ٢٠٢٣/٢/١٨ رقم المبحث: ١٥١ محوظة مهمة: أجب عن الأسئلة الآتية جميعها وعدها (٣)؛ بحيث تكون إجابتك عن السؤال الأول على نموذج الإجابة ورقة القارئ الضوفي)، وتكون إجابتك عن ياقي الأسئلة على دفتر الإجابة، علما أن عد صفحات الامتحان (٤). المتر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة مما يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوفي) فهو النموذج المعتد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السؤال، علما بأن عد فقراته (٥٠)، واتنبه عند تظليل إجابت أن رمز الإجابة (٨) على ورقة الأسئلة يقابله (أ) على ورقة القارئ الضوفي) فهو النموذج المعتد (قط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السؤال، علما بأن عد فقراته (٥٠)، 		
قسو المامتدانات العافة المتحان شهادة الدراسة الثانوية العامة لعام ٢٠٢٣ (وثيقة معمية/معدود) المبحث : اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ المبحث : اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ مدة المتحان : ٠٠ : ١ المبحث : اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ مده المتحان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتحان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتحان : ٠٠ : ١ المبحث : اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ مده المتحان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتحان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتحان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتحان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتحان : ٠٠ : ١ مده المتحان : ٠ : ٠ : ٠ : ٠ : ٠ : ٠ : ٠ : ٠ : ٠ :		
المسرو المولكات المعادة الدراسة الثانوية العامة لعام ٢٠٢٣ المتحان شهادة الدراسة الثانوية العامة لعام تعام ٢٠٢٣ المبحث : اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ رقم المبحث: 101 مدّة الامتحان: ٠٠ : ١ الفرع : اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ رقم المبحث: 101 مدّة الامتحان: ٠٠ : ١ الفرع : اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ رقم المبحث: 101 مدّة الامتحان: ٠٠ : ١ الفرع: اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ رقم المبحث: 101 مدّة الامتحان: ١٠ : ١ الفرع: اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ رقم المبحث: 101 مدّة الامتحان: ١٠ : ١ الفرع: اللغة الإنجليزية / ف١ رقم المبحث: 101 مدّة الامتحان: ١٠ : ١ الفرع: الفروع (الكاديمية +المهنية /جمعت):مناة ١١ / رقم المبحث: 101 رقم الجلوس: الموطلة مهمة: أجب عن الأسئلة الآتية جميعها وعددها (٣)؛ بحيث تكون إجابتك عن السوال الأول على نموذج الإجابة المحان: (ورقة القارئ الضوئي)، وتكون إجابتك عن باقي الأسئلة على دفتر الإجابة، علما أنّ عدد صفحات الامتحان (٤). Ouestion One: اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة مما يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة في الموثى، ويتكون إجابتك عن باقي الأسئلة على دفتر الإجابة في مقات الامتحان (٤).		
(وثيقة معمية/معدود) المبحث : اللغة الإنجليزية / ف ا رقم المبحث : 101 مدّة الامتحان : ٠٠ : ١ الفرع : الذوع (الأكاديمية + المهنية / جلمعت)/خطة ١٥ ٢ رقم المبحث : 101 مدّة الامتحان : ٠٠ : ١ الفرع : الذوع (الأكاديمية + المهنية / جلمعت)/خطة ١٥ ٢ رقم الملوص والتاريخ : الثلاثاء ٢٠٢٣/٧/١٨ اسم الطالب : مليوظة مهمة : أجب عن الأسئلة الآتية جميعها وعددها (٣)؛ بحيث تكون إجابتك عن السوال الأول على نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي)، وتكون إجابتك عن باقي الأسئلة على دفتر الإجابة، علما أنّ عد صفحات الامتحان (٤). Ouestion One: اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة مما يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السوال، علما بأن عدد فقراته (٥٠)،		
رقتيةة معمية/معديد)، المبحث : اللغة الإنجليزية / ف ا رقم المبحث : 101 مدّة الامتحان : ٠٠ : ١ الفرع : الذرع (الكديسة + المهنية /جدمعت)/خطة ٢٠١٨ رقم النموذج : (١) اليوم والتاريخ : الثلاثاء ٢٠٢٣/٧١٨ اسم الطالب : ملحوظة مهمة : أجب عن الأسئلة الآتية جميعها وعددها (٣) ؛ بحيث تكون إجابتك عن السؤال الأول على نموذج الإجابة ورقة القارئ الضوئي)، وتكون إجابتك عن باقي الأسئلة على دفتر الإجابة ، علمًا أنّ عد صفحات الامتحان (٤). Ouestion One: اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة ممًا يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السؤال، علمًا بأن عدد فقراته (٥٠)،		
الفرع: الذروع (الأكاديبية +المهنية /جلست)/خطة ٢٠١٨ رقم النموذج: (١) اليوم والتاريخ: الثلاثاء ٢٠٢٧/٧١٨ رقم الجلوس: اسم الطالب: ملجوظة مهمة: أجب عن الأسئلة الآتية جميعها وعدها (٣)؛ بحيث تكون إجابتك عن السؤال الأول على نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي)، وتكون إجابتك عن باقي الأسئلة على دفتر الإجابة، علمًا أنّ عد صفحات الامتحان (٤). Ouestion One: اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة مما يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السؤال، علمًا بأن عدد فقراته (٥٠)،		
اسم الطالب: ملحوظة مهمة: أجب عن الأسئلة الآتية جميعها وعددها (٣)؛ بحيث تكون إجابتك عن السوّال الأول على نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي)، وتكون إجابتك عن باقي الأسئلة على دفتر الإجابة، علمًا أنّ عدد صفحات الامتحان (٤). <u>Ouestion One:</u> اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة ممّا يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السوّال، علمًا بأن عدد فقراته (٥٠)،		
(ورقة القارئ الضوئي)، وتكون إجابتك عن باقي الأسئلة على دفتر الإجابة، علمًا أنّ عد صفحات الامتحان (٤). <u>Question One:</u> اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة ممّا يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السؤال، علمًا بأن عدد فقراته (١٠)،		
Question One: اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة ممّا يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السؤال، علمًا بأن عدد فقراته (١٠)،		
اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة ممّا يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السوّال، علمًا بأن عدد فقراته (١٥)،		
اختر رمز الإجابة الصحيحة في كل فقرة ممّا يأتي، ثمّ ظلّل بشكل غامق الدائرة التي تشير إلى رمز الإجابة في نموذج الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السوّال، علمًا بأن عدد فقراته (١٥)،		
الإجابة (ورقة القارئ الضوئي) فهو النموذج المعتمد (فقط) لاحتساب علامتك في هذا السوّال، علمًا بأن عدد فقراته (١٥)،		
وب مسیح بب ای رک الوجب (۲) علی ورت (یست می ورت (سال علی ورت (سال می ورت (سال ی ال می ورت (سال می ورک) می ورک) و (ب)، و(C) یقابله (ج)، و(D) یقابله (د).		
For items (1-15), read each one carefully then choose from A, B, C or D the correct answer.		
1. Teachers can perhaps ask their students to start writing a about their own lives.A. whiteboardB. smartphoneC. blogD. filter		
2. Computer filters are good at stopping to some websites that young children should		
not see.A. tabletB. accessC. geometryD. drug		
3. It's amazing how huge trees grow from seeds.		
A. appendage B. prosthetic C. tiny D. a coma		
4. The explained that the aim of the study is to reduce infant and child rate of death.		
4. The explained that the aim of the study is to reduce infant and child rate of death.		
4. The explained that the aim of the study is to reduce infant and child rate of death.A. paediatricianB. paediatricC. paediatricsD. paediatry		
A. paediatrician B. paediatric C. paediatrics D. paediatry		
A. paediatricianB. paediatricC. paediatricsD. paediatry5. Certain computer programmes are used to prove some theories		
A. paediatricianB. paediatricC. paediatricsD. paediatry5. Certain computer programmes are used to prove some theoriesA. mathematicianB. mathematiseC. mathematicallyD. mathematical		
 A. paediatrician B. paediatric C. paediatrics D. paediatry 5. Certain computer programmes are used to prove some theories A. mathematician B. mathematise C. mathematically D. mathematical 6. Al- Kindi's work in arithmetic and has made him most famous. 		
A. paediatricianB. paediatricC. paediatricsD. paediatry5. Certain computer programmes are used to prove some theoriesA. mathematicianB. mathematiseC. mathematicallyD. mathematical6. Al- Kindi's work in arithmetic andhas made him most famous.A. geometryB. polymathC. physicianD. phylosopher		

<u>P/ نموذج (۱) / P/</u>	AGE TWO			
8. A is a computer that is used by one person at a time.				
A. floppy disk	B. personal computer			
C. computer chip	D. email exchange			
· ·	Ũ			
9. Children often computers better than th	eir parents.			
A. use	B. uses			
C. is using	D. are using			
 10. Aya: "Ali has been to France three times." The correct reported speech form of the above sentence is A. Aya said Ali have been to France three times before B. Aya said Ali had been to France three times C. Aya said Ali has been to France three times before D. Aya said Ali have been to France three times 				
11. Please slow down. I walking so fast!				
A. am used to	B. used to			
C. am not used to	D. didn't use to			
12. Next Monday, I in my new job.				
A. would work	B. have worked			
C. will have worked	D. will be working			
 13. Al-Jazari invented the mechanical clock in the twelfth century. The correct sentence that emphasises the underlined part of the above sentence is A. The person who invented the mechanical clock in the twelfth century was Al-Jazari. B. It was Al- Jazari that invented the mechanical clock in the twelfth century. C. The thing that Al –Jazari invented in the twelfth century was the mechanical clock. D. It was in the twelfth century that Al- Jazari invented the mechanical clock. 				
14. Lights will go off automatically, we w	vill save energy.			
A. On the other hand B. As a result	C. However D. Although			
 15. The special, which Adeeb al Baloc workers in emergencies A. ekuipment / . / , C. ekuipment / , / . 	U U			
منها جیں تعة التعلیم الهادف	SEE PAGE THREE			

(۱) نموذج PAGE THREE / نموذج (۱)

Question Two: (20 points)

Read the following text carefully, and then in your ANSWER BOOKLET answer all the questions that follow. Your answers should be based on the text. (20 points)

Health conditions in Jordan are among the best in the Middle East. This is largely due to the country's commitment to making healthcare for all a top priority. Advances in education, economic conditions, sanitation, clean water, diet and housing have made our community healthier.

As a result of careful planning, the number of healthcare services has been increasing rapidly over the past years. More than 800 different kinds of healthcare centres have been built, as well as 188 dental clinics. In 2014 CE, 98 percent of Jordanian children were fully immunised, thanks to immunisation teams that had been working towards this goal for several years.

Although there were remote areas of the country where people had been without consistent access to electricity and safe water, almost 99 percent of the country's population now has access.

Although the country has been focusing mainly on improving its primary healthcare facilities, <u>it</u> has not neglected its advanced medical facilities. The reputation of Jordanian doctors has spread in the region, and now many more patients come to Jordan for open heart surgery. In Jordan, the open heart surgery programme started in 1970 CE in Amman.

The life expectancy figures show that Jordan's healthcare system is successful. In 1965 CE, the average Jordanian's life expectancy was age 50. In 2017 CE, this average life expectancy had risen to 74.6.

- Advances in several fields have made Jordan's community healthier. Write down two of these fields. (4 points)
- 2. Why are health conditions in Jordan considered among the best in the Middle East? (3 points)
- 3. Write down the sentence which shows the number of healthcare centres and dental clinics that has been built during the past years. (3 points)
- 4. What does the underlined word "it" refer to?
- 5. Find a word in the text which means "the process by which an individual's immune system becomes protected against an illness". (3 points)

6. Health conditions affect economic development in many ways. Suggest two ways in which the economy of a country is affected by the development of health conditions. (4 points)



SEE PAGE FOUR...

(3 points)

<u>(۱) نموذج / PAGE FOUR</u>

Question Three: (10 points)

FREE WRITING

In your ANSWER BOOKLET, write a composition of about 80 words on ONE of the following:

- 1. A book you feel it should be read by everyone. Mention its title, writer, topics and why it is worth reading.
- 2. Some people believe that communicating by e-mails or messages helps shy people communicate more openly with others. Other people believe that computer communication prevents developing personal skills and meaningful relationships with others. Write a composition discussing the advantages and disadvantages of each opinion.

THE END





<u>(۱) نموذج / PAGE TWO</u>

(-)(AGE TWO	
8 Do you mind talling magnetic the superm	varbat is?	
8. Do you mind telling me the superm a- how	b- where	
	d- when	
c- why	u- wileli	
0 I think the subject in the university	is Computer Science	
9. I think the subject in the university	-	
a- as popular as	b- as much as	
c- least popular	d-less than	
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
10. If the temperature below zero, wa		
a- fall	b- fell	
c- had fallen	d- falls	
	r	
11. I regret going to bed late last night. I wish		
a-hadn't gone	b- had gone	
c- went	d- didn't go	
12. Maths has always been my strongest subje		
I can use my strengths to solve practical pr	oblems.	
a- , / phisics	b / physics	
c- , / physics	d- , / phisycs	
13. The scientists say that fish is good for the	orain.	
The sentence which has a similar meaning		
a- it is said that fish is good for the brain.	0	
b- it is said that fish will be good for the br	ain	
c- it is said fish would be good for the brain.		
d- it is said fish is to good for the brain.	11.	
d- It is said fish is to good for the brain.		
14. Geography is more interesting than Histor	N 7	
	-	
The sentence which has a similar meaning of the sentence which has a similar meaning the sentence which has a sentence which has a similar meaning the sentence which has a sente	•	
a- Geography is less interesting than Histo	ry.	
b- History is as interesting as Geography.		
c- Geography is not as interesting as Histo		
d- History is not as interesting as Geograph	1у.	
15. "How can you solve the puzzle?"		
The correct indirect question of the one	above is	
a- could you explain how can you solve the	e puzzle?	
b- could you explain how you can solve th	e puzzle?	
c- could you explain how you could solve	—	
d- could you explain how could you solve		
	Longe .	
هاجي		
التعليم الهادف		

(١) نموذج / PAGE THREE

Question Two: (20 points)

A) Read the following report carefully, and then in your ANWER BOOKLET answer all the questions that follow. You answers should be based on the report.

(18 points)

In this report, we will look at the countries that Jordan trades with and what goods it exports and imports.

First, let's look at exports. Jordan is rich in potash and phosphate, and the extraction industry for these minerals is one of the largest in the world. Not surprisingly, two of Jordan's largest exports are chemicals and fertilizers. Pharmaceuticals and other industries represent 30% of Jordan's Gross Domestic Product (GDP), and 75% of Jordan's pharmaceuticals are exported. However, the majority (65%) of the economy is dominated by services, mostly travel and tourism. Most of Jordan's exports go to Iraq, the USA, India and Saudi Arabia.

Now let's look at imports. Unlike some other countries in the Middle East, Jordan does not have large oil or gas reserves. For that reason, Jordan has to import oil and gas for its energy needs. Its other main imports are cars, medicines and wheat. In 2013 CE, 23.6% of Jordan's imports were from Saudi Arabia. This was followed by the EU, with 17.6% of its imports. Other imports have come from China and the United States.

- 1. The report mentions four countries that most of Jordan's goods are exported to. Write down two of these countries. (4 points)
- Write down the sentence which indicates the two particular services that control the majority of Jordan's economy. (3 points)
- 3. Jordan imports different goods from different countries. Write down two of these goods.

(2 points)

(2 points)

4. Find a word in the text which means "companies which produce drugs and medicine". (3 points)

5. What does the underlined pronoun (it) refer to?

6. Trade plays a vital role in improving and supporting the economy of a country. Think of this statement and in two sentences write down your point of view. (4 points)

B) Literature Spot: (2 points)

Read the following lines from "A Green Cornfield" carefully, and then answer the question that follow:

The cornfield stretched a tender green To right and left beside my walks; I knew he had a nest unseen Somewhere among the million stalks.

- What does the bird do in the nest?



SEE PAGE FOUR...

<u>(۱) نموذج / PAGE FOUR / نموذج (۱)</u>

Question Three: (10 points)

FREE WRITING

In your ANSWER BOOKLET, write a composition of about 80 words on ONE of the following:

- 1- In recent years, vocational education has become among the priorities of the educational system in Jordan. Write an assay about the importance of vocational education, its advantages and the opportunities that it provides for students, their parents and the country.
- 2- Every morning, so many people navigate the internet to read news while others prefer to buy newspapers for the same purpose. Write an essay expressing your point of view, discussing the advantages and disadvantages of each one.

THE END

